
CHADDLEWORTH 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

 

Tuesday 6th June 2023 at 8pm in Chaddleworth Village Hall 

 
The Annual Parish Meeting, which used to be known as the Assembly, is a meeting for the 
electors of the Parish who have the right to attend and to speak on any matter of local interest. 
All from Chaddleworth Parish are welcome to attend. Community groups are also welcome to 
attend, provide a talk on their group’s activities or simply to have a table to showcase their 
materials. 

Clerk to The Parish Council: Mr David Jennings 
Tel No.: 07827 309401 

chaddleworth.pc@outlook.com 
 

AGENDA 

1. Welcome 

2. Parish Council Chairman’s Annual Report (Cllr. Jim Wilson) 

3. Community Groups 

3.1. Chaddleworth St Andrew's and Shefford Church of England Federated 
Primary School (Alison Stephenson, Headteacher) 

3.2. Great Shefford Under 5s (Denise Herrington) 

3.3. Chaddleworth and Shefford Schools PTFA (Caroline Farrant, Trustee & Chair) 

3.4. St. Andrew’s Church, Chaddleworth (Jo Graham-Campbell, Church Warden) 

3.5. Saunders Wynn & Coventry Educational Foundation (Sue Ridgeway, Trustee 
& Chair) 

3.6. Chaddleworth Cricket Club (Jim Wilson) 

3.7. Chaddleworth Entertainments (TBC) 

3.8. The Chaddleworth Summer Beacon event (Peter Hambro) 

3.9. The Ibex Inn (from Gavin, Nathan and Tish) 

3.10. Chaddleworth Village Hall (Mark Slade, Trustee & Chair) 

3.11. Chaddleworth News (David Jennings, Editor) 

4. Public Forum: An opportunity for residents on the electoral roll for Chaddleworth Parish 
to ask a question or raise a concern that relates to their local community. 

5. The date of the next Chaddleworth Annual Parish Meeting is Tuesday 4th June 2024. 
 

mailto:chaddleworth.pc@outlook.com

